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March 15, 2022

Dear Sherman Families,

I am pleased to share the following XP Expo schedule. Our first in-person Expo since the pandemic will
take place on Thursday, March 17th between 8:45 and 10:15. You may join us at any time within that
period. As indicated in the schedule, each XP will present their learning at least twice so that everyone
has the opportunity to see what other people have learned and experienced.

In an effort to promote student and staff safety, we request that all visitors wear a mask while in the
building and that those entering our school are limited to members of the immediate household. We
appreciate your cooperation as we ease back into normal operations. Students and staff will not be
required to wear masks as usual.

Cheers,

Jeff Melendez
Superintendent-Principal
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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